
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 
 

Here is your 198th Midland Unitarian Association Inc. Bits & Pieces for January 2025. If you want any news 
from your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 

 
MUA Inc. AIMS AND OBJECTIVES 

 
 Support congregations 
 Make things happen by providing leadership and initiating projects 
 Find resourceful solutions 
 Connect Unitarians in the Midlands. 

 
*** 

NEW YEAR, NEW BEGINNINGS 
 
The Unitarian Transformers team will be completing their work on the MUA Congregational 
Sustainability Audits during January, and will be sending round their reports shortly after that. 
So this month is a time to take stock, to reflect on what we have learned, as a District, and as 
congregations, about how we are witnessing for Unitarianism in the Midlands. 
 
And, by no coincidence at all, ‘New Year, New Beginnings’ is the theme for the forthcoming issue 
of MU Now, which will be published and distributed during January 2025. Please send me your 
reflections and articles – either on the theme, or about local news items, by Friday 10th January 
2025. Thank you. 

 
*** 

 
 MIDLAND UNITARIAN ASSOCIATION INC. ANNUAL REPORT 

 
Last week, I sent round my usual MUA Annual Report request letters to congregational 
Secretaries, asking them to return them to me as soon as they could. It would be marvellous if I 
could have most of the information for the Annual Report in place before Christmas. 
 
I would be most grateful to receive your congregation’s annual report for the year ending 31st 
December 2024, together with any updates for the Congregational Directory, by Tuesday 31st 
December. 
 

*** 
MIDLAND UNITARIAN ASSOCIATION ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 
When: Saturday 22nd March 2025 

 
Where: Oat Street Chapel, Evesham 

 
Times: 10.30 for 11.00 am – 4.00 pm 

 
Guest Speaker: to be confirmed. 

 
Wishing all Unitarians in the Midlands a Very Merry Christmas! 

 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins 
Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thanks! 
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